Next Meeting:
August 17, Picnic
Public Safety
Building, Milwaukie,
OR. 3200 SE Harrison

St., Milwaukie, OR
97222

September,no
meeting

October 12

November TBA

President’s Message

Fran Maddox

The July 20™ meeting was filled with about 16 enthusiastic
accordionists and some family members. Taffy Steffen was visiting
from California and was joined by her husband and son. Taffy has been
a member of RCAC for many years.

The business meeting was short. The main discussion was on the RCAC
summer picnic at next month’s meeting on August 17. Beth McDonald
and her family are catering the picnic lunch. Members are asked to
make a $10 donation to defray the cost of food. Water will be
provided but if you wish another drink, please bring your own.
Tablecloths are welcome to make it more like a picnic! The doors
open at 12:00 and eating will probably start about 12:30 with
individuals playing after eating. All club members are welcome.

There will be a Board Meeting August 5 from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm at
Delette Huffman’s house. The agenda will go out to board members
about a week before the meeting. If members have any ideas they
want presented, please let me know.

Several of our members will be attending the ATG conference in
Kansas City, MO. Next week. The next issue will feature pictures and
an article about their experience.

Stay cool and keep those accordions squeezihg!

. o Music Clrcle Leaders ]
Upcoming Event:

- Music Circle will begin again October.
Volunteers are needed for Oct., Nov.
and Dec. Pick 5-6 songs, send to me

and I’'ll let everyone know. At the
meeting you can lead by playing your
accordion. No need to conduct!
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